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REFRESHMENTS
PROVIDED

JOIN US FOR OUR NEXT MEETING

FRIENDS
OF

STORMONT

WHO? WHEN? WHERE?

ALL 
PARENTS &

CARERS
WELCOME

WEDNESDAY 11
OCTOBER

3.30PM-4.30PM

STORMONT 
HOUSE SCHOOL

WHY?
To be in an environment where all parents/carers feel welcome,
contribute and feel a part of the STORMONT HOUSE FAMILY!

An opportunity to meet and chat with other parents & carers

A chance to use your skills to help organise fundraising events &
activities which will help our school community grow.

GET INVOLVED & MAKE A DIFFERENCE!
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BLACK HISTORY MONTHBLACK HISTORY MONTHBLACK HISTORY MONTH
To kick off Black History Month, students from 8C and 9M

delivered a brilliant school assembly all about Marcus Rashford,
and the positive impact he has had on so many young people's

lives. 

Throughout this term our theme in KS3 English is Celebrating
Black Voices, and we are reading texts written by authors of
colour. In November we are looking forward to visiting the

Hackney Museum for some special 'Our Words ' workshops with
stories from Hackney's Eastern and Central African heritage

communities.

Library MonitorsLibrary MonitorsLibrary Monitors
Our Library monitors are responsible for

making sure the library is kept tidy and the
books are looked after.

Thank you to our 

Alisha, Archie, Kai, Kieran and Tilly have all volunteered to
be our library monitors. 

We’re always looking for more helpers, so
if your child would like to get involved, they should speak to

Ms Barrett.
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Students from 7NG and 10B took part in an
artist workshop. 

They were working to a design brief to
produce a cup and plate design based on the

theme of 'Under the Sea'. 
Artists Henny and Bridget led the workshop
and will develop the students’ designs into

prints to be added to ceramics over the next
month. The students work will be on sale in

Revere the Residence as well as being
displayed in Hackney Town Hall and used in

Escasso restaurant in Stoke Newington. 
Updates will follow soon but what an exciting

project! 
Well done 7NG and 10B!
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October is AAC Awareness month!

Augmentative and Alternative Communication (AAC) is a set of
different tools and strategies that individuals use to support

their communication. These tools and strategies come under 3
categories:

AAC Awareness month is a chance to highlight and celebrate the
different ways that people communicate. The theme for this

year is ‘Say what? Sharing your most memorable moments with
AAC’ and was chosen because so many times in life, things don’t

go to plan or unexpected things happen.

At Stormont House School, the students use a range of
communication tools and strategies to express their wants,

needs and ideas every day. The Speech and Language Therapy
team continue to support staff and students to create an

accessible and inclusive community when it comes to
communication.

We encourage you to share your stories to raise awareness and
celebrate shared experiences with AAC!


